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Little Dolphin School Announces 
Golf Tournament Fundraiser 

 

Scarborough/Westbrook – The non-profit Little Dolphin School for Early Education is fundraising for scholarship 

resources to support its mission of providing the highest quality early childhood education for children ages zero to six. 

 
The golf tournament will take place on Friday, September 25, 2015 at Nonesuch Golf Course in Scarborough. Gifts 
and prizes will be awarded for play and participation to include a $5,000 putting contest. 

 

“In these economic times, quality early childhood education is more important than ever so working families can stay 

productive and we can prepare our kids for the next generation of opportunities,” says Dr. Steven Brier, Executive 

Director of the Little Dolphin School. “We want people to know that Little Dolphin School continues to be a part of the 

solution with an unparalleled early childhood education program encompassing early literacy, numeracy and the arts. We 

are also proud that our community is noticing and that we are consistently outperforming our peers in terms of enrollment 

growth and parent/family satisfaction." 
 

Little Dolphin School operates high-quality, non-profit early childhood education centers in Scarborough and Westbrook. 

To learn more about Little Dolphin School for Early Education please contact Steve Brier at 

Steve.Brier@littledolphinschool.org or 207.883.9990. Visit our website at  www.littledolphinschool.org. 
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